
          23 April 2012

To residents living near the Waterloo Wind Farm:

I am sending your household the attached anonymous survey in order to establish 
what percentage of  people who live in the vicinity of Waterloo Wind Farm  have 
been disturbed by noise, shadow flicker or tv/radio interference from the wind 
farm since  it started operating. 

It is also to establish the distance from the turbines at which any disturbance may be 
occurring. 

Results from this survey will be used to inform the relevant Local, State and Federal 
Government authorities of any disturbance issues which fall within their duty of care.

A summary of the results will be made available to the local community within 4 
weeks of the conclusion of the survey.

If you are willing to participate, can you please complete the survey for your 
household and return it to me in the envelope provided by Friday 4th May 2012.
Please contact me on the phone numbers below if you have any questions.

Thank you for your participation

Mrs Mary Morris
PO Box 188
Eudunda 5374                         Ph (08)85811567      mobile 0438066634   


